Doon University, Dehradun
Office of the Registrar
No.3 &//285/R-DU/2025 Dated-2 ( January 2025
Office Order

Considering the request of students regarding extension or for special back exam to complete
their degree program. the Academic Council in its 34™ meeting held in April 2024 granted its
approval for organizing a special back examination for students in old undergraduate programs
(Old CBCS system).

In this regard, it is hereby notified that those non-NEP-20 students, who have yet not completed
their degree program in the stipulated time and exhausted their maximum duration of degree but
have failed, will be given another opportunity to complete their degree program for which, they

will be required to appear for special back examination in the current academic 2024-25 itself.

The students who have failed in maximum 3 papers will be allowed for special back examination
to be organized in the current semester. This provision will be applicable for the students of non-
NEP batches, whose enrolment is not before the academic year 2019-20 (UG) and 2021-22 (PG)
respectively. This will be one time provision for the settlement of such cases to enable the

students to complete their respective degree program.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority. Q
(Durgesh Dimri)
Registrar
Copy to:

1. P.A.to V. C. for kind information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.

(8]

All the Heads and I/c Heads of Schools and Departments for action and circulation this
information among the concerned students.
3. Controller of Examination.

4. ICT for uploading on the website for General information of the concerned students
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(Durgesh Dimri)
Registrar



